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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

February 27, 2017 
 

Present: Selectmen: Al Dupell - Chair, Chris Liller, Greg Marcucci and Kevin Robinson; and Clerk – Kent 

Young. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.  Orders were reviewed and signed. 
 

Modifications to the Agenda: No modifications were made. 
 

Road Crew Issues: FLEET Permits:  The Selectmen approved FLEET permits for Newport Sand and 

Gravel Co., Valley Crane and Renaud Bros. Inc.  Signage:  Chris Liller stated that he has ordered “road 

closed” signs for various roads which may need to be shut down during mud season, depending on conditions.  

Stone: Chris Liller stated that the Road Crew is currently stockpiling stone and have hired Bills Excavating to 

help haul it in.  Posting Roads:  The Selectmen reviewed last year’s posting, which was a one-time notice of 

a policy change allowed by VTrans – because that was done last year, the Selectmen no longer needs to vote 

to post roads annually, as the restricted weigh limits will now be effective automatically each year between 

Nov 15 and May 15. 
 

Town Office:  The Selectmen discussed the replacement of the Town Office exterior doors.  Chris Liller will 

check on pricing doors that will meet code (they will need to be similar to the Town Hall exterior doors 

installed there during the recent renovation).  This project will require replacement of the entire section of the 

wall and window panels surrounding the front door.  The Selectmen also agreed to have a mail drop installed 

beside the door.  The Selectmen also agreed with Chris Liller’s idea to have a locksmith produce a master key 

for all Town buildings. 

 

Transfer Station:  The Selectmen discussed options for collecting and disposing of florescent lights at the 

Transfer Station.  They agreed not to charge for them and for the Clerk to investigate contracting for the 

removal of florescent bulbs by Complete Recycling Solutions, LLC, recommended by Randy Dapron of 

Casella.  The Clerk agreed. 
 

Minutes: Greg Marcucci moved to approve the Selectmen’s minutes for February 13, 2017.  Kevin Robinson 

seconded.  All concurred and the minutes were approved. 
 

Adjourn: Greg Marcucci motioned to adjourn at 8:10p.m..  Chris Liller seconded.  All concurred and the 

meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 


